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TODAY’S RESPONSORIAL PSALM: “The Lord gave them bread, bread from heaven.” 
  
FELLOWSHIP AFTER MASS – Join us for coffee, rolls, and fellowship after Mass. 

 
HYMNALS – Starting today, we are back to using our Hymnals!  They are in the holders in the pews.  A reminder about what the numbers mean 
on the first line at the top of the song board:  the first number is where you find the readings for the day; the next number is for the service music 
of the day, beginning with the Gloria; the next four numbers are the four hymns we will be singing.  We kindly ask that you return the hymnals 
to the holders after our last hymn.  The book holders in the pews were given with memorial money from Joe Rooney and Ann Rooney.  This is 
the first time we have been able to use them. 
 
PARKING LOT – Blacktopping is done!   Doesn’t it look awesome!?  Parking spots will be marked later this summer.  Donations are still needed 
for the fund. 
  
THANK YOU to all who donated food items for Vacation Bible School last week! The kids had a great time.  Thank you to the Knights of 
Columbus for the monetary donation to pay for the ham sandwiches.  We could not be successful without your help.  A special thank you to 
those who volunteered their time for the kids! 
 
4TH DEGREE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS ANNUAL SUMMER DINNER is today, from 11:00am–2:00pm at the Columbia Club (KC Hall) 551 
S. Taft Ave Mason City.  Come and enjoy a great dinner, featuring smoked pork loin with corn on the cob, baked beans & coleslaw.  $9.00 
person.  Drive-thru available.  Also, homemade pie will be available from the Catholic Daughters of the Americas.  This is sponsored by Assembly 
276, which includes members from Forest City, Britt, Garner, Clear Lake, Mason City, Rockwell-Rockford, Hampton, Stacyville, Osage, Charles 
City, Greene and Roseville. 
 
ROCKWELL CHICKEN BBQ is next Sunday, August 8th, at Zeidler Park, serving from 11:00am to 2:00pm.  POTATO SALAD – We are once 
again making potato salad for the Chicken BBQ.  We will be making 80 lbs as usual.  There is a sign-up sheet on the table for anyone who will 
boil and peel 10 lbs of potatoes and bring back by 4:00pm on Friday, the 6th.  There is another sign up for anyone who will come and help put 
the potato salad together at 4:00pm on Friday, the 6th.  There are eggs to peel in the afternoon if anyone wants to help with that, as well.  Many 
hands make light work! 
   
IRISH FAIR – Income from the Irish Fair was $11,263.05 and Expenses were $1,908.92, for a profit of $9,354.13.  Our expenses were minimal 
since we had already bought all the prizes in 2020 and then we had to cancel the Irish fair.  On the breakdown sheet, there is also a report on 
the 2020 Irish Fair income of $2,405.00 since we had already sold the raffle tickets, had donations come in and sold some of the items donated 
for the auction at that time.  The expenses for 2020 were $2,584.20 for gambling license, raffle tickets, prizes, etc.  Profits go towards Religious 
Education expenses.  Thank you again to all that donated, planned the event, work the event, and attended the event! 

  
MINISTER SCHEDULES for August & September on the table by bulletins.  Ministers, please take one home with you.  Father Josh will gradually 
be adding ministers back to the schedule 
    
WEST FORK FOOD PANTRY – This food pantry is open to residents of Franklin County or residents of the West Fork School District.  Need to 
bring a current bill or ID to verify residency.  It is located out of Zion St. John Lutheran Church at 422 West Sherman in Sheffield. The phone 
number is 641-892-4010.  If in need, please bring bags, laundry baskets, or boxes to carry your food.  The Food Bank is open the 1st Thursday 
of each month 10:00am-12:00pm and the 3rd Thursday of each month from 3:30pm to 5:30pm. 
 
HAWKEYE HARVEST FOOD BANK in Mason City is always in need of donated items.  Since we did not have Mass during most of Advent, we 
did not get a lot of donations.  Lent is coming soon; hopeful we can make more of an effort to donate items toward the food bank.  There are 
baskets in the entry to the church to leave any items you want to donate. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

BUDGET                                          July 25, 2021   Building Parking Lot 

Adults $770.00   Balance:               $12,977.92 Balance:            $61,271.88 

Offertory $28.00   Donations:                   $20.00 Donations:                $25.00 

Parking Lot $25.00   TOTAL:                $12,997.92 TOTAL:             $61,296.88 

Building $20.00     
TOTAL:                $843.00     

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 

Sunday, August 1st – 8:00am  

 + Cecil & Lonnie Bosch 

Thursday, August 5th – 5:30pm  

 + Cunningham & McLaughlin Families 

Thursday, August 6th – Nursing Home (Residents Only) 

 + Evelyn Hogan 

Sunday, August 8th – 8:00am  

 Ezra Sheldon Family 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a community 
of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the sacraments, and to 

share Jesus’ love. 
 SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  

SUNDAY, AUGUST 29th – Religious Education Registration and breakfast 

potluck 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 12th – Religious Education classes begin 
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Religious Education News 
SUNDAY, August 22nd – Teacher Luncheon at 12:00pm.  Will be discussing plans for the upcoming year. 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 29th – Registration for Religious Education will be held after Mass, along with a breakfast Potluck 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 12th – Classes begin after Mass 

 

We are looking for Religious Education teachers!  Please consider sharing your time and talent with the youth of our children.  It is only an hou r on 

Sunday mornings and kids say the darndest things so worth your time!  We are looking forward to having a great year with Fr. Josh!  Please let Amanda 

Dick know if you are interested: 641-903-9362. 

 

Donuts will be the same as previous years, the first half of the year, parents will provide and serve.  The second half of th e year, the donuts will be 

purchased by the Guild and served by the parents. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

AUGUST 1, 2021 

LECTOR:  Lisa Schultz 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Tim & Margaret Nuehring 

                                                 Amanda Dick, Kim Thyne 

MUSIC:  Tiyana Rogers, Ann Wolf 

GREETERS/USHERS:   Charlie Sprung, John McLaughlin 

MONEY COUNTERS:   Pat Sheldon, Margaret Nuehring  

AUGUST 8, 2021 

LECTOR:  Bob Ermer 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Tammy Hrubetz, Sarah Johnson 

                                                Renee Laudner, Cassaundra Reed 

MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Ann Wolf 

GREETERS/USHERS:   Bill & Denise Martin 

MONEY COUNTERS:   Jill Rowe, Sheri Sprung 

 

AUGUST 15, 2021 

LECTOR:  Charlie Sprung 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Bob & Marilyn Ermer 

                                                Kim Thyne, Jim Weaver 

MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig, Ann Wolf 

GREETERS/USHERS:   Les & Sandy Knowles 

MONEY COUNTERS:   Les Knowles, Charlie Sprung 

 

AUGUST 22, 2021 

LECTOR:  Sue McLaughlin 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  John & Sue McLaughlin 

                                                Amanda Dick, Lisa Schultz 

MUSIC:  Matt Reed, Ann Wolf 

GREETERS/USHERS:   Jim Weaver, Gary Weiner 

MONEY COUNTERS:   Dan Hrubetz, Paul Rowe 
  

 

 

 
 

Pastor: Fr. Josh Link: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 

Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 

Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 

Finance Committee Chair: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; 

Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 

Faith Formation Ambassador: Cassaundra Reed: 712-363-5720 

Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 

Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 


